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FORM 51-102F3
MATERIAL CHANGE REPORT
Name and Address of Reporting Issuer

NanoStruck Technologies Inc. (the “Company”)
2660 Meadowvale Blvd., Suite 6B
Mississauga, ON L5N 6M6

Date of Material Change
November 13, 2013.
News Release

A news release was issued and disseminated on November 13, 2013 through TheNewsWire and filed
on SEDAR (www.sedar.com).

Summary of Material Changes

The Company announced the completion of a trial period with Food Specialties, a Canadian company
specializing in the formulation and development of frozen dessert products and flavorings.

Full Description of Material Change

The Company announced the completion of a trial period with Food Specialties, a Canadian company
specializing in the formulation and development of frozen dessert products and flavorings.

Food Specialties were notified by the Ontario Ministry of Food and Agriculture as well as the
Municipality of Peel Region in the Greater Toronto area, for exceeding the provincial and municipal
levels for acceptable wastewater discharge limits. Specific testing discovered elevated levels of BOD
(Biological Oxygen Demand) and TSS (Total Suspended Solids).

NanoStruck engineering and scientific teams investigated the issue and employed internal and external
lab testing on the water samples provided by Food Specialties. Once the lab analysis results were
confirmed, NanoStruck discovered that the water contained 10 times the authorized contaminants in
their wastewater discharge.

NanoStruck designed and installed a water remediation plant that met the specific environmental and
CAPEX requirements of Food Specialties. It has now successfully treated more than 200,000 liters of
water.

Russell Morley, President of Food Specialties said: “Thank you NanoStruck. We are very pleased with
the results of your work. We have graduated, guided by your knowledge, from a primitive wastewater
treatment system to one that exceeds our expectations. You showed us how to use most of the
equipment we had already installed with a small addition which you built just to meet our needs. The
improvement has been wonderful. We know the municipality is still monitoring our effluent regularly,
but we have received no more notifications from them.”

Bundeep Singh Rangar, CEO and Chairman of the Board said: “We have met and exceeded our
customer’s needs and expectations, which is a real success for NanoStruck.”

Reliance on subsection 7.1(2) or (3) of National Instrument 51-102

Not applicable.
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Omitted Information

None.

Executive Officer

For further information, please contact:

Raj Kurichh, Chief Marketing Officer at (905) 813-0900
Date of Report

November 13, 2013.



